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Eastway Care Ltd 

DRIVING UP QUALITY STATEMENT

Eastway’s Driving Up Quality (DUQ) Forum was started so that we could consider its 5 Standards in relation to our services.  We decided to develop a forum with representatives from all three of our sites. The forum is currently made up of the following members who you can see in the photograph on our website.

Client Reps

Danny V, Lee T, Andrew S, Lee C, Mash

Parent Reps

Mr Tanner, Mrs Day, Mrs Yousuf, Mrs Simpkins

Support Staff Reps (including Seniors and Team Leaders)

Denise V, John K, Hayley S, Candice B 

Management Reps

Tewfik C, Sarah L,

Head Office Reps

David M, Julie H

An independent representative is yet to be appointed.

Aim
We aim to make our work client lead and to include feedback from stakeholders working in and with the organisation towards improving the quality of Eastway’s services. Via our meetings we will review current practice, set plans for change and commit to targets for doing this.

Method
To start with we felt that spreading Eastway’s Driving Up Quality commitment and message was important.  This is how we shall go about this process:

1.  Parent Representatives to attend the regular Carers Meetings held within each service to talk about DUQ, what it means and what Eastway are proposing to do, and to encourage families and support networks to participate.

2.  Client Representatives have done a presentation with support from David and Julie at the joint clients meeting. They used video and pictures to talk about the DUQ 5 Standards and about the meetings that would be happening across the services in the future. 

3.  Driving Up Quality was shared with the Staff Teams at each site via their weekly team and staff meetings, and was proposed as a regular agenda item for these meetings as well as for the Staff Supervision Agenda.

4.  Each Service Management team will write their own DUQ Statement to identify how their service provision represents and implements the 5 Standards. These Service DUQ Statements will be posted on the DUQ page on our website.

5.  The DUQ Forum will develop questions covering the 5 Standards and Representatives will attend a portion of our clients 12 weekly PCP meets and Reviews so that our clients and their families can give us direct feedback on the service they receive from Eastway.  Feedback will be posted on the DUQ page where permission to do so is provided.  A letter has been sent out to all clients and their families explaining this process and who they can contact if they wish to discuss it further.

Targets
1.  The DUQ Forum will jointly propose ideas for the implementation of an agreed Observation Process which achieves meaningful feedback from clients and staff. 
2.  The DUQ Forum will discuss how to make the best use of the multi media resources available to it and how to get feedback on this subject from clients that do not use vocalised language as a means of communication. 
3.  The DUQ Forum will discuss ways to keep all stakeholders effectively updated so that the website reflects its current work.

4.  The DUQ Forum will seek to appoint an Independent Representative.

5.  The DUQ Forum will give consideration to how it monitors its own performance in regards to its aim and the targets it sets for itself. 

This work will be a challenge but it is also very exciting and we are looking forward to it.
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